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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER July 12th 2019 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

               

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

    
 

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PLAY 
Just a reminder that all children need to be at 
school at 5.45pm tonight for the play 
performance. 
Friends of School are providing refreshments for 
the play and will be selling squares for £1 to raise 
funds. 

END OF TERM 
School will close for the summer holidays on 
Friday, 19th July. In order to enable us to complete 
all finances and end of term requirements may we 
please request the following: 

 All dinner money to be paid in full on 
Monday, July 15th. 

 All library books to be returned to school. 

 After School Club money to be paid by 
Thursday, July 18th . 

Many thanks. 

END OF TERM CELEBRATION 
Each year, a party is held for all children and 
families in school.  
We celebrate the Year 6s moving on Thursday 18th 

July from 5.30-7.30pm. There will be a range of 
stalls and refreshments available to buy –tombola, 
raffle etc. Please bring change!  
Please add this to your calendars, sign up to help 
out for a short while on a stall and come along and 
join in the fun. Everyone who is currently a pupil 
and their families are welcome. Older siblings may 
wish to sign up to help the Friends of School run 
stalls. 
We look forward to a fun evening once again. 

SPORTS DAY 
Sports day will take place on Monday, July 15th at 
1.00pm for parents and families. There will be a 
drinks stall during the interval selling drinks and ice 
lollies, please bring change. Please see attached 
programme 
 

CHILDREN’ UNIVERSITY 
Certificates were awarded this week to the 
children who have taken part in this. Please find 
attached a registration form if you would like your 
child to take part. 
 

CHURCH EXPLORERS DAY 
The Badger Wood adventures with the Churches 
Conservation Trust have been published as an 
amazing book! ISBN 978-0-46-402457-6. 
 

ANNUAL VILLAGE SHOW 
The West Heslerton produce Show will be held in 
the village hall on Saturday, 4th August 2019. 
Doors open at 2.20pm and the show will be 
officially opened by Jessica Carver at 2.30pm. 
Show schedules are available from the school 
entrance hall. The children will have entries at the 
show. 

ATTACHED 
Please find attached:- 

- CU enrolment form 
- Messy Church flyer 
- Sports Day programme 

 

SWIMMING 
May we please ask for all swimming forms to be 
returned as soon as possible so that we can sort out 
the groups for next term, thank you. 
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